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Friday 4th October 2024 

 

Harvest Assembly – Friday 18th October 
 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We will be celebrating harvest in school on Friday 18th October 2024. We apologise but 
unfortunately we are unable to invite parents on this occasion as we have limited space 
in the school hall so would be unable to accommodate everyone.  
 
This year we have chosen to support an event called Family Fun Day which is organised 
by Grimsby Baptist church who do a fantastic job in our community. They would be 
grateful for any donations of fresh or long life produce. If you wish to make a food 
donation then you can send it in to the academy office anytime up to the 18th October. 
 
We will also be joined by the new Reverend for St. Peters Church who is looking forward 
to meeting all of the children. 
 
We appreciate your support as always. 
 
 
Mrs Leggett 
RE Lead 
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